
 
 

  
 

August 14, 2024  
 
. 
Dear Legion Supporter, 
 
Re: Remembrance Day Wreaths for 2024 
 
Though Remembrance Day may seem a long way off, we are, nevertheless, contacting you to 
ask that you please place your order for your 2024 wreath as soon as possible.  
 
By placing your order early, no later than August 26th, your family or organization will be 
assured of getting the wreath they want. The enclosed Wreath Order Form must be 
completed (if there are any changes) and returned to the Branch with payment on or 
before August 26th. Businesses may request an invoice be emailed to them prior to 
payment. This year wreaths will only be ordered for businesses or families who have 
paid prior to August 26th.Forms and payment can be emailed to: Gary Foster 
Gold River Rod & Gun Club 
PO Box 548 
Gold River BC  V0P 1G0 
goldriver270@gmail.com. 
 
Please find enclosed a description of the different types of wreaths available and their costs.  
Any of the following Poppy Committee members would be pleased to take your order:  
 
 Bonnie Loranger 250-201-9298 
 Lynda Mifflin 250-617-4090 
 
The Poppy Campaign is the most important annual function of the Royal Canadian Legion 
across our country.  Funds collected are held in trust for needy Veterans and their families. 
Locally, a bursary is also offered to qualifying students graduating from our secondary school. 
 
Thank you for supporting this sacred duty to remember, 
 
 
 

The Poppy Committee 
The Royal Canadian Legion  
Branch #270 (Gold River) 

Royal Canadian Legion #270 

Box 318, Gold River, BC V0P 1G0 
 
Tel: 250-283-2516 
Fax: 250-283-2516 
 

email: goldriver270@gmail.com 
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